
SB 596 is a good step in the continuing process of making Oregon a free and just 
community. 

 
The health of sex workers is adversely affected by the status quo, where mandatory 

reporting prevents victims of violence from seeking treatment for fear of prosecution. 
Everyone deserves health care without fear of repercussion. I want my community to be 

safe for everyone to get the treatment they need.  
 
Cian Gregory Accuardi-Shelley. Portland Oregon 


